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BUTTON LANE NEWS                           
Friday 28th June 2019 

 

 

 

Sports News                                                                                                                                                        

Two groups of children played golf in the School Games finals on Wednesday. 

One group finished in 3rd place, the children received a bronze medal, which 
they have been proudly showing off.  Well done! 

 
 

Sports Leader Course 
Jack, Samira, Archel and Imogen from Year 5 have been attending a Sports 

Leader Course through the Manchester United Leadership Programme.  They 
have all passed with flying colours and have now graduated as Manchester 

United Sports Leaders.  We are so proud of you all.                                                    
Imogen also won the coach of year award, this was a massive achievement as 

they were over 200 children who could have won the award.  Well done Imogen. 
Keep an eye out for our Sports Leaders helping with the Nursery and Reception 

sports day which is on Tuesday 2nd July at 9.00am.                                                                                                          

 
 

Summer Fayre                                                                         

Our annual Summer Fayre takes place tomorrow.  

The weather forecast is amazing so please come and 

join us for a family fun day.  There will be rides, 

bouncy castle, face painting, fantastic stalls, 

refreshments and so much more!  All money raised 

benefits the school community.                                                                                        

12 – 3pm, Adults £1 and children 50p                                                                                             

 

Year 5                                                                                   

Our Year 5 children attended the Big Sing Concert 

today at the Bridgewater Hall.  The theme this year 

was “something old, something new”! They got to sing 

songs by a mixture of old and current artists; David 

Bowie, The Beatles, Paloma Faith, Sigrid.  They had a 

lovely morning.  We have enjoyed listening to them 

practicing the songs in the school hall.  

 

Year 3                                                                   

Classes 3KB and 3SP enjoyed a trip to the 

Manchester Art Gallery on Wednesday, they 

took part in an art session with an artist at the 

gallery.  The children created some fantastic 

pieces of work and had a great time.  

 

D.E.A.R (drop everything and read)                          

The whole school took part in the “drop 

everything and read” campaign today.  The 

campaign encourages children to put 

everything down and read for 30 minutes.  

Check out our Twitter page to see the different 

places the children got to enjoy their own 

reading books.                         

 

ParentPay                        

In September we 

will be a cashless 

school, this means 

that all payments to 

school will need to 

be made via 

ParentPay.  If you 

have not got a 

ParentPay account 

please contact the 

school office and 

they will send you 

your registration 

details.  
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Safeguarding Children                                

Every week we put on our newsletter 

the number for Social Services:  0161 

234 5001. If you are ever concerned 

about any child please report it to Mrs 

Jones. 

Attendance 

We achieved our weekly 

attendance target again this 

week so the children received 

the “Break A School Rule” 

reward.  Lets see if we can 

meet the target again next 

week!                                                          

The top class this week was 

2AW with a fantastic 100%, 

well done 2AW, this is 

fantastic, the top class 2 

weeks on the run!  

The year to date attendance is 

95.9% 

 

Need Support?...some useful numbers 

Women’s Domestic Violence - 0161 636 7525 

Men’s Domestic Violence Helpline - 0808 80100327 

NSPCC 24 hour free phone service - 0800 800 500 

Childline - 0800 1111 

Police (if not urgent) 101    Women's aid 0161 660 7999 

 

Reporting Absence                                                                                                                                                                   

If your child is going to be absent please inform the school on the first day of absence.  You can leave a 

message on the school answer phone or with the office staff on 945 1965 or you can send a text message 

to the school mobile the number is: 07599954928 or you can fill in the absence reporting section on Parent 

App.  If we do not receive communication regarding a child’s absence it will be recorded in the register as 

an unauthorised absence.  5 unauthorised register marks can result in a penalty notice being issued by the 

local authority.                                                                                                                                                     

2019                                                                                     
Dates for your diaries                                                                                                                                              

July                                                                                                      

Tuesday 2nd July – Nursery and Reception sports day 

Wednesday 3rd July – Years 4 – 6 Chester Zoo visit                                                                                                                                                                   

Thursday 4th July – 9am - Nursery end of year assembly 

Friday 5th July – Whole school transition morning  

Friday 5th July – Year 5 to Year 6 parent transition meeting – 3pm 

Monday 8th July – Nursery to Reception parent transition meeting – 3pm 

Tuesday 9th July – Reception to Year 1 parent transition meeting – 3pm 

Wednesday 10th July – Year 1 to Year 2 parent transition meeting – 3pm 

Thursday 11th July – Manchester United red day 

Thursday 11th July – 9am – Reception end of year assembly 

Thursday 11th July – Year 2 to Year 3 parent transition meeting – 3pm  

Friday 12th July – Year 3 to Year 4 parent transition meeting – 3pm 

Monday 15th July – Years 1 – 3 Chester Zoo visit 

Monday 15th July – Year 6 dress rehearsal – 1.30pm 

Monday 15th July – Year 4 to Year 5 parent transition meeting – 3pm 

Tuesday 16th July – 9am & 3.30pm – Year 6 performance 

Wednesday 17th July – 3.30pm – 5.30pm – Year 6 disco 

Thursday 18th July – 9am – Annual awards ceremony 

Friday 19th July – 9am – Year 6 leaver’s assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

BREAK A SCHOOL RULE!                                                     

On Monday the next school 

rule to be broken was picked 

out of the box in assembly.  

If the children achieved the 

weekly attendance target this 

week they would not receive 

any homework.  They have 

achieved the target, 

therefore the children will not 

get any homework this week!              

Next week the children are 

aiming to receive a longer 

playtime/lunchtime if they 

reach the attendance target.                                                       

 


